
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
 
Plymouth Argyle Community Trust are delighted to be holding an After School Football Club at St 
Mary’s on a Friday for children in Year 3/4  from 3.30pm - 4.30pm. 
 
 
The course will run for a total of 11 weeks starting from Friday 28th April and will finish on Friday 14th 
July (Excluding May Half Term). The cost will be just £4.50 per session (£49.50 total) so don’t miss 
out on a great opportunity to attend a football sessions run by a Professional Football Club. 
 
To get involved you will need to book your sessions online and pay at the time of booking. Please 
note that there are only a limited amount of spaces available and will be on a first come first served 
basis. Please see below the link to book your child onto the relevant sessions. 
 

https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/argyle/wcasc-st-mary-s-school-year-3-and-4-

football-friday.html 
 
 
All of the children who attend the course must have a parent / guardian collect their child/children. 
The coach will be unable to allow the child to leave the premises unless the coach has been informed 
otherwise.  
 
Children will need to bring with them boots / trainers, shin pads, and a drink. 
 
Our coaches are CRB checked, hold a UEFA coaching qualification and have Emergency First Aid 
Training. If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact me by sending an 
email to liam.chinn@pafc.co.uk  
 
We look forward to seeing your child on the course. 
 
Kind regards, 
Liam Chinn 
Plymouth Argyle Community Trust 

Regional Manager West Cornwall 
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